
 
 
 
 
 
8 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Families,  
 

Year 5 Egyptian workshop 
 

 
On Tuesday 20 February, our Year 5 pupils have an exciting opportunity to take part in an Ancient Egypt workshop 
in school.  
 
Ancient Egypt was one of the oldest and longest lasting world civilisations. Located along the Nile River in the 
northeast part of Africa and lasting for over three thousand years, this period of history is filed with fascinating 
facts and interesting customs. 
 
Your child will enjoy various activities provided by a professional visitor, discovering more about the 
mummification of ancient pharaohs such as King Tutankhamun and the geography of the River Nile.  
 
The cost of the workshop is part subsidised by our school fund.  
 
We have previously written to you requesting a one-off payment of £20 for your child which will cover the cost of 
trips and workshops for the whole year. The payment is now due via ParentPay or PayPoint and, if you require a 
copy of your PayPoint letter, please ask at the office. Thank you to those parents who have already made this 
payment.  If your child is eligible for free school meals, there is no charge. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs R Greenwood  
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


